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***PLEASE NOTE THE NEW SCHOOL ADDRESS***
23rd September 2020
Dear Parents & Carers

P7 PUPILS’ TRANSITION TO HIGH SCHOOL

You will very soon receive a letter from the Education Authority offering your child a place in S1 at St David’s High School.  If you wish your child to attend a different High School within Midlothian you will need to complete a Placing Request form.
A final decision regarding placing requests is not made until later in the Session, however we are already working with the High Schools on Transition arrangements and I would be grateful if you could please indicate on the tear-off slip below which high school you would like your child to attend when he/she leaves St Mary’s in June 2021.  
Please complete and return the attached slip, as soon as possible, to allow us to continue to support your child effectively as they make the transition to High School.

Thank you for your continued support.
Liz Laird

Headteacher

ST MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

P7 PUPILS TRANSITION TO HIGH SCHOOL

Childs name__________________________________________________________________________

In August 2021 I intend for my child to go to the High School indicated.


St David’s HS 

Another Midlothian High 

Please enter name of school _______________________________________

 

High School outwith Midlothian 
Please enter name of school___________________________________________

Signed _____________________________________    Date___________________________
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